Chicago Heights October 7, 1914 

From Anna Samuelson 

To Lydia Helin 

Let us take away all that burden and sin, that is always with us us and let us with patience run in that  race struggle that is us given! 

Loved sister Lydia and family! 

Thank you for your letter which we received. I had written a few days before it came, so I hope you've got that letter. I enclosed a "pastilkort” with Ingeborg. It is not well made but I thought you have seen more different things than they have in Sweden, so I send no cards there. Otherwise, we thought to do so if they had become good. Ingeborg want to send one to August´s girls, if we can find the address they sent long ago. August and the girls have written to us one time this summer, but they wrote no real address. Therefore, we dare not write, until we have a correct address. It is possible we will find that if we look on all the letters. 

I see in your letter you have not received any letters from Sweden either. I've been waiting for letters so long. I wonder how it is with our dear old mother. Perhaps she has got to move from this troubled country. Sometimes I wonder if they do not receive our letters. Both Martin and I sent letters last year, some time before Christmas and put in $ 2 each to our mothers, and both were lost, so now I'm afraid they open the letters and threw them away afterwards. 

I would write more, but the children´s letter are enclosed and I hope you received the first letter. There I wrote a little about different things. 

Dear greetings from us all, your sister, Anna Samuelson. Do not wait to write! 

Bengt J's comment: There were no letters from the children in the envelope. 

